

P.O. Box 70 • 4747 Middle Settlement Road • New Hartford, NY 13413-0070 www.oneida-boces.org

Patricia N. Kilburn Ed.D. District Superintendent T: 315.793.8560 F: 315.793.8541 pkilburn@oneida-boces.org

August 2024

Dear Colleague,

As you know, many residents of the valley and greater Utica area struggle due to a lack of access to health, education and financial stability - the building blocks for a good quality of life. These needs have become even more significant over the past several years. The problems we face are very real, but so are the solutions. That's where we come in.

Can you imagine being a part of something so big that it supports thousands of people right here in our community? United Way of the Mohawk Valley (United Way MV) has been doing just that since 1921 because of community members like YOU!

United Way MV addresses our community's most pressing needs, funding dozens of local programs. They bring resources, volunteers, experts and service providers together to provide short-term relief and long-term success for hundreds of thousands of people in our region. United Way plans for our community's future, while staying nimble to act in times of crisis.

Your gift to United Way stays local, impacting more than 60 programs and initiatives to improve the health, education and financial stability of individuals and families across our community. Every dollar you give is invested in strategies that produce results. Investing in our community through United Way is an investment in our friends, our neighbors, our fellow employees and even ourselves.

Over the past year, United Way's work has led to:

- Expanded education through their Born Learning Trails program -- boosting language, literacy development and supporting early learning for young children;
- Strengthened livelihoods by providing 100 Welcome Home kits filled with basic household items for those in need; and
- Facilitated access to healthcare by providing transportation to medical appointments though the Ride United program.

It's simple: change like this does not happen alone. You can help create lasting change by joining our 2023 United Way campaign to improve the community in which we live and work.

Please look for more information regarding pledging to the United Way in the near future. Donations may be made through payroll deductions, debit or credit card, or by cash or check.

I am proud to work with so many people who care so deeply about our work and our community. Please join me, once again, in participating in our 2024 United Way campaign.

Sincerely,

Patricia N. Kilburn, Ed.D. District Superintendent